
If you are a member of Health First Medicare Group’s HMO known as POS (point of service), this may 

benefit you.  Look at your card to see if it contains the following: HMO-POS. If so, then you may receive 

reimbursement for your health care provided by a non-participating provider, such as Dr. Richard 

Simmons. 

1) “POS (Point of Service) benefit covers medically necessary services you get from providers 

outside of our network … Some POS services may require a prior authorization.  These services 

are not automatically covered.” Please see images below from the Health First Medicare 

manual. 

2) On the date of service you will be expected to pay in full the 2022 Medicare Part “B” approved 

amount for the services rendered.  Simmons’ Podiatry, P.A. will then submit your claim to Health 

First for them to reimburse you. A copy of the claim will be mailed to you for your reference. 

3) You may find it simpler and easier to request concierge services.  Please click here to understand 

concierge services. 

 

 

 



 



Dr. Simmons receives his Medicare through the Health First Class Plan (HMO-POS) and has provided a 

copy of the top of his card as an example. 

 


